
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your further email of 7 April 2016 in which you requested: 

 
“the actual header information held in the email” 

 
Please see the attached word document which contains the information you requested. Please 
note the header information directly corresponds to the list we provided in our earlier FOI 
response.   
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-
gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
 
 

  
By Email 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA070416-8810 
 
Date: 25 April 2016 

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  
 




